
From: Lowder, Joe <JLowder@dew.sc.gov>
To: Danny VaratDannyVarat@scsenate.gov
CC: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 12/27/2011 11:12:13 AM
Subject: RE: January 5th

Danny,

Appreciate the heads up concerning the 5th. We will keep the 10th open - let us know what works best for Senator Bryant 
and we will adjust to fit his schedule.

Our General Counsel is working the coordination concerning the three bills and he left for California before Christmas and
will return Tuesday, 03 January. I'll provide you an update on Tuesday.

The Department returns from Christmas holdiay tomorrow and I can provide you an answer concerning the impact of
dropping UI benefits from 20 to 16. The UI Division wants to provide some analysis to that shift.

Joe

From: Danny Varat [DannyVarat@scsenate.gov]
Sent: Tuesday, December 27, 2011 9:26 AM
To: Lowder, Joe
Cc: katherine.veldran@gov.sc.gov
Subject: January 5th

Joe, Senator Bryant has a conflict on the 5th, and therefore we won't be having the meeting on that day. I am trying to reschedule for 
the 10th at 9:30am, and I'll let you know as soon as that is completed. We would like to discuss the three prefiled bills, S. 1026, S. 
1049 and S. 1050. Have you received a reply fro USDOL on these items? Thanks,

DV
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